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UNIVERSITY OF LONDON. TeLepHONE No. 734 Museuwm.

COMMUNICATIONS SHOULD BE ADDRESSED

SCHOOL OF LIBRARIANSHIP.

UNIVERS!ITY COLLEGE,

TO THE DIRECTOR.

GOWER STREET,
LonDON, W.C. 1.

April 1llth, 1921.

My dear Dr. Cushing,

Thank you for your letter -of March 1l4th.

I do not remember hearing Sir William Osler speak
of this particular scheme, though I am well aware it was an
idea in harmony with his general views. As you know, he
was a great friend of Sir John MacAlister who took an active
part in the foundation of this School, and it is more than
probable that they talked the matter over many times. I will
mention it to MacAlister when I see him, and ask where I can
see Sir William Osler's scheme.

I have much pleasure in sending you our ourfent
prospectus and also our last year's Report and the syllabus
of a Summer School we are running ﬁhis year at Worcester.

Yours very sincerely,
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